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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-010

TO:	 District Superintendents
                           Curriculum Coordinators
                           High School Principals
                           High School Counselors	
	
FROM:	 Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 January 27, 2020

SUBJECT:	 Douvas Scholarship Application 

DOUVAS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 
DUE APRIL 30
The Wyoming Department of Education is accepting applications for 
the Douvas Scholarship from February 1 to April 30. This scholarship, 
established by Greek immigrant Peter George Douvas, is awarded to a 
first-generation American with the motivation to attend college. One 
$500 scholarship is awarded annually. 

Requirements:
•	 Students must be a first-generation American: a person born 

in the United States, but whose parents were not born in the 
United States.

•	 Be a high school senior or between the ages of 18 and 22.
•	 Be a Wyoming resident.
•	 Use the scholarship at one of the state’s seven community 

colleges or the University of Wyoming.
•	 Use the scholarship to partially meet educational expenses 

during the school year that follows the spring application.

The scholarship recipient will be notified by the end of May, and the 
check will be mailed in August to the recipient’s indicated college. 
Applications and additional information can be found here. 

For more information, contact Bradley Barker at 307-777-6226 or 
bradley.barker@wyo.gov.
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